December 14, 1982

Dr. Robert S. Albert
1996 Harvard Avenue
Claremont, CA 91711

Dear Dr. Albert:

It was good of you to continue your regular support of the chil-
dren presently served in our agency's programs, and I want you to
know how much your continued support is appreciated.

I also want to ask your counsel on a matter. We have been
thinking of possibly trying to get in touch with some of the adults
who were once residents of the Jewish Children's Home to compile a
volume of recodlections of life there. In your opinion would the
former children in care be receptive to such a request and willing
to cooperate. Do you believe that the issue of privacy is important
enough for us to plan that such a vgfume;: if it can be produced,
should not identify the respondents by name? Since this is an area
which I believe you have some expert knowledge, I would greatly
appreciate your thoughts and comments.

Most sincerely yours,

(Mrs.) Viola W. Weiss
Executive Director

VWW/is




ROBERT S. ALBERT
K096 _Lladced A

Claremont, Calif. 91711 Dﬁ - |‘:),/ 082

DQM(\\M W aino :

S
M&mﬁé\ e

e ST
MQW%% %
0 e oo Ww‘l

i o I 1 f MK
m & welh e w ”""’“W

MWN e

D‘jo WWM






